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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
August 3, 2018 
  

Water Main Repair Underway on  
Coventry Drive in Decatur 

  
DECATUR, Ga.—DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management (DWM) crews are 
working to repair a damaged water main on the 700 block of Coventry Road in Decatur. 
 
Crews have isolated a portion of the water main to make repairs on the pipe where contractors 
bored a hole.  
 
Some customers may be affected by water outages.  
 
For more information, contact the DeKalb County Watershed Department at 770-270-6243. 
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